
Please reject H.B. 68 as it is not supportive towards LGBTQ+ youth.   Trans youth deserve 
healthcare specific to their needs which includes gender-affirming healthcare.  I hope you know 
how life-saving this is for so many youths.   This is about taking care of humans.  It is not for us 
to judge but rather to be an ally for all marginalized groups of people.  Let's protect these kids 
by rejecting this bill.  Let them know they are taken care of and not admonished for who they 
are.  
 
Just like you, my job requires me to serve, respect, and value all regardless of my own personal 
beliefs.  I hope you can come at this house bill objectively and not admonish these youths due 
to yours or any constituents own personal beliefs but rather protect those in need under law.  
 
Thank you for rejecting HB 68.   
Brande Urban 
Westerville, Ohio 
 
 


